Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department

Telephone No. 01907-256827
e-mail: ee-seraj-hp@gov.in

No. PW/Seraj Div./WS/FCA /2018- AR 07 - Dated: -  — © \-—lﬁ\ql

To
The Divisional Forest Officer
Nachan Forest Division at Gohar

Subject: - Diversion of 1.21 ha. of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the
construction of Kharsi Dugal road within the jurisdiction of
Nachan Forest Division Distt. Mandi, HP.

Sir,

This is with reference to the Divisional Forest Officer (FCA),
O/o AP CCF (FCA), HP, Shimla letter No. Ft.48-3290/2016 (FCA) dated 14/12/2018 EDS on
the subject cited above. In this connection, the shortcomings as noticed have been attended as
under; -

1. The observations from point No. 1 to 4 have been properly attended.
i) The Sol Toposheet duly signed by UA & DFO has been uploaded against
column C(iii), Part-I
ii) The digital map of road duly signed by UA & DFO has been uploaded against
column No. C(iv), Part-1
iii) The justification duly signed by UA & DFO has been uploaded against column
No. D(i) and map indicating alternative examine duly signed by UA & DFO
has been uploaded against column No. D(ii), Part-I.
iv) The necessary correction has been made against column No. E(iii), Part-L
2. This pertains to Forest Deptt.
This pertains to Forest Deptt.

»

Your’s faithfully,

(Er. K.K. Kaushal) -
Executive Engineer,
HEPWD Division,
Seraj at ]anjehli{,



